
      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Gateway 

Thank you to everyone who has either downloaded the app or has registered online for the online 

payments service. We are hoping to get as many people as possible to sign up for this. If you don’t have 

a smart phone you can still sign up on the website (www.schoolgateway.com) and you will continue to 

receive text messages in the normal way. We are hoping to go ‘live’ with the service very soon, but need 

more people to sign up. There is a link on our website should you require further help with the setting 

up. There is also a link so that you can check your settings if you have downloaded the app. If you have 

any difficulties with it please speak with Mrs Stanton. 

 

School Dinners next week 

On Wednesday 20
th

 January we are having an Italian themed lunch specially prepared by Mrs 

Armstrong. 

 

Our termly census takes place on Thursday 21
st

 January, the following day, and as a part of this census 

the government collects information on how many children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 have a 

universal infant free school meal. If your child is in Reception, Year 1 or Year 2 and has a school meal at 

any time during the school year, we would like as many of these children as possible to have a school 

meal on Thursday. This will ensure that our funding is accurate and will cover costs for the remainder of 

the year. Thank you for your help with this. 

 

Lunchtime Vacancy 

At present we have a small vacancy to work in our kitchen for 7.5 hours a week (1.5 hours a day). If 

anybody is interested in this, please see Mrs Stanton or Mrs Douds for more details. 

 

Diary Dates 

Tuesday 19
th

 January   Year 5 Extreme Skipping Festival 

Wednesday 20
th

 January  Italian themed lunch 

Friday 12
th

 February   Valentine’s lunch 

     School closes for Half Term (3.00pm) 

Monday 22
nd

 February  School opens after Half Term 

Thursday 3
rd

 March   World Book Day 

Wednesday 9
th

 March   Bookshop 

Monday 14
th

 March   Parents / Carers Evening 

Tuesday 15
th

 March    Parents / Carers Evening 

Friday 18
th

 March   Nursery Open Afternoon for Easter 16 new starters 

Monday 21
st

 March   Easter Activity Week (More details to follow) 

Wednesday 23
rd

 March  House DVD afternoon 

Thursday 24
th

 March   School finishes for Easter holidays (3.00pm) 

Monday 11
th

 April   School opens for Summer Term  
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